From: Stephen Nuetzel

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Testimony in opposition of HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 7:03:37 AM
Sirs:

| oppose House Bill 2027 banning a pedestrian/bike bridge over the Deschutes River south of Bend. A
ban serves only the narrow purposes of few homeowners near the site. A bridge connecting the east
side of the river with trails and recreation opportunities on the west side will serve vastly more
people and uses, and will benefit the “greater good.” | strongly encourage a NO vote on HB 2027.

Steve Nuetzel
Bend, Oregon
541-815-8333
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